
 

7 October 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 

17 October 2024, 4.30- 7.30 pm. 

 

This evening will be one of the most important to attend for your child now 

that they are into their final year at Park and preparing for GCSE exams 

and future career choices.   

 

As you will know, your child’s first round of mock exams begins the 

following week on 21 October 2024.  The mock timetable is included with 

this letter. 

 

On the evening of 17 October you will be able to:  

 

• Attend a 5 minute appointment with your child’s subject teachers 

• Purchase revision guides and scientific calculators at significantly 

reduced rates. 

 

Please use the link below to book your appointments 

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Stuart Cavanagh 

Assistant Headteacher 

  

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 


